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Good Morning,
| am writing to object to the proposed QLD bill extending emergency powers to 30 April 2022.

This clearly violates the QLD citizens democracy.
There is extremely CLEAR evidence that masks, lockdowns and government control are doing

more harm than good to our country and | will not stand for it any longer. Sadly, it is abundantly
clear this is now more about control than public health.
If you really cared about the people in your state you would actually consider our health rather

than following money and control.
Thank you for taking the time to read this & for hopefully being a good person in all of this.

Kaitlyn Hughes
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